
 
 
 

Dear Licensees, 

 

Re: Flat-for-Sale Scheme Secondary Market Scheme (“Scheme”) 

 

 The Estate Agents Authority is writing to draw your attention to the 

revised documentation relating to the Scheme administered by the Hong 

Kong Housing Society (“HKHS”). 

 

 In light of the completion of HKHS’s new subsidised housing, the 

documentation for use in the Scheme has been revised. The updated 

versions of the documentation shall be in use with effect from 4 November 

2024 and licensees must adopt the updated versions from 4 November 

2024 onwards.  

 

Licensees may click this link to read the Schedule of the revised 

documentation from the HS dated 29 October 2024.  

 

In case of any enquiries about the Scheme, please contact HKHS at 

2839 2760 or 2839 7129. 

 

 

 

Estate Agents Authority 

 

1 November 2024 

 

 

https://www.eaa.org.hk/Portals/0/Sections/CC/2024_Oct/20241029_HKHS.pdf

